

## Dear Colleague,

Bay Path University (BPU), a pioneer in innovative academic programs since 1897, and the Massachusetts Administrators for Special Education (ASE), the lead non-profit statewide association in Massachusetts advocating for hundreds of special education administrators across the Commonwealth who serve over 160,000 students with disabilities and in support of thousands of special education service providers / special education teachers, are pleased to announce an exciting new partnership which will allow candidates the opportunity to enroll and be involved in a flagship **Administrator of Special Education** program.

If you know someone in your district who is interested in pursuing a license as a Special Education Administrator <u>now</u> is the time to enroll! We are offering an excellent promotional opportunity for cohort one students who are fully enrolled to start in the spring 2017 Administrator of Special Education program and have a paid in full ASE membership for each of the cohort years.

## Why choose this BPU/ASE partnership program?

- Receive a total of \$3,850 in discounts which include:
  - o Discount off of Total Tuition, a \$2,400 value
  - Waived Program Application Fee, a \$50 value
  - o A total of \$1,400 subsidized ASE Eight Statewide Conferences (Cohort 1 course timeframe/years)
- Stafford loans are available that help cover tuition
- Degree consists of 36 credits completed in four semesters No Summers
- Classes are held on weekend days, Friday nights, or online
- Each course meets six times a semester at our Longmeadow or Burlington/Concord campus
- Faculty are highly experiences, supportive, and encouraging

For more information about the program, please contact Graduate Admissions at 413.565.1332 for our Longmeadow campus or 781.272.0222 for our Burlington/Concord campus.

We look forward to building the capacity of the next generation of strong and qualified leaders in special education administration, to serve our schools and students with disabilities. Their positions are truly unique and greatly needed in our education community. We hope you will join us in this exciting endeavor. Additionally, we would be pleased to discuss this program with you or other potential considerations. We look forward to hearing from you!

Best Regards,

Dr. Elizabeth Fleming

Associate Provost & Dean School of Education, Human, and Health Sciences

588 Longmeadow Street Longmeadow, MA 01106

P: 413.565.1079

E: Ifleming@baypath.edu www.baypath.edu

Carla B. Jentz

**Executive Director** 

Massachusetts Administrators for Special Education

3 Allied Drive, Suite 303

Corla & July

Dedham, MA 02026

P: 781.742.7279

E: contactase@asepage.org

www.asepage.org